

from Petya & Poss 15/06/24

Please share!

As the winter days have rolled in we have been reminiscing over that magical day in June and have turned to our photos to bring some of those memories alive.

We know there were probably a few sore heads the day after and the last thing on your mind was uploading your photos, and if you were one of those people we would really appreciate it if you would take a few minutes to delve into your phone and upload any photos or videos that you might have.

Please scan the below QR code and it will take you to our sharing site.





